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November 1, 1993 

Ms. Donna Jackson 
Jonesboro City Clerk 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

Re: UTILITY LETTERS 

Dear Donna: 

Enclosed please find letters from City Water & Light, ARKLA 
and TCI of Jonesboro, stating they do not object to the closing 
of that portion of McClure Street we are petitioning to close. 

Also, I talked with engineers from Southwestern Bell and 
expect a letter within the next few days. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely, 

EY & C~MAN 

~ I~~ 

R. Coleman 



TO: The City of Jonesboro 

RE: Closing of McClure Street, between Johnson Ave. and Word 
Street 

The undersigned representative of the public utilities, 
serving the City of Jonesboro, is aware of the abutting property 
owners petition to close McClure Street, between Johnson Avenue 
and Word Street, in the city of Jonesboro. We do not object to 
this street closing and hereby consent to the closing. Where 
appropriate, we do retain a utility easement for our utilities 
that may be located in the right-of-way for the street in 
question. 

TCl of Arkansas 



TO: The City of Jonesboro 

RE: Closing of McClure Street, between Johnson Ave. and Word 
Street 

The undersigned representative of the public utilities, 
serving the City of Jonesboro, is aware of the abutting property 
owners petition to close McClure Street, between Johnson Avenue 
and Word Street, in the city of Jonesboro. We do not object to 
this street closing and hereby consent to the closing. Where 
appropriate, we do retain a utility easement for our utilities 
that may be located in the right-of-way for the street in 
question. 

Arkla Gas Co. 

By: II,J!~ 
Bob Jones 



October 29, 1993 

TO: The City of Jonesboro 

RE: Closing of McClure 
and Word Street 

Street, between Johnson Avenue 

The undersigned representative of the public 
utilities, serving the City of Jonesboro, is aware of 
the abutting property owners' petition to close McClure 
Street, between Johnson Avenue and Word Street, in the 
city of Jonesboro. We do not object to this street 
closing and consent to the closing conditioned upon 
receiving a utility easement covering the entire right 
of way being closed. 

City Water and Light 
Plant of Jonesboro 

BY:~

1fuIl Bowen 
Assistant Manager 

RB/nw 

James A. Reed, MANAGER 
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